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El Dorado Hills Community Services District staff will meet with homeowners in the Hills of El
Dorado and Woodridge subdivisions to discuss raising fees for street landscaping, lighting, fencing
and signs.

The meeting will be held at 6:30 p.m. Jan. 6 at the clubhouse at Oak Knoll Park, 3371 Alyssum
Circle in El Dorado Hills.

This is a fourth in a series of neighborhood meetings being held in El Dorado Hills to discuss
funding for landscaping and lighting assessment districts. The Hills of El Dorado subdivision is the
Bass Lake A assessment district and Woodridge is the Bass Lake B district.

This year, eight of the district's 22 landscape and lighting assessment districts were subsidized a
total of $177,000 from the CSD's general fund. District officials said they hope that residents will
agree to higher fees in their districts, so the CSD can stop the subsidies.

District officials expect that special elections to vote on increased fees can be held in May or
June.

For more information, call Allison Hamaker at (916) 614-3207 or e-mail at
ahamaker@edhcsd.org.

Call The Bee's Diana Lambert, (916) 478-2672.
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